
 
 

 

April 19, 2023 

 

Hello,  

 

My name is Cyndee Gruden, and I am the Dean of the College of Engineering and Physical 

Sciences at the University of New Hampshire.   

 

I would like to welcome you to the 2023 Interdisciplinary Science and Engineering 

Symposium also known as the ISE. The ISE is part of UNH’s annual undergraduate research 

conference one of the largest and most diverse conferences of its kind in the nation. The 

undergraduate research conference showcases student academic excellence in every 

discipline and major at UNH.    

 

Now in our 20th year, the ISE Symposium features research from hundreds of UNH 

students who are focused on integrating science, engineering and mathematics 

perspectives in their work. UNH’s tradition of student-focused learning is exemplified in 

the broad array of undergraduate research opportunities that we offer to our students. 

The ISE gives students the chance to gain professional experience and essential skills 

through presenting their research in this public forum.  

 

This year’s ISE symposium will be held in-person on April 19th in the Whittemore Center 

Arena.  The program will feature students presenting their research through posters, 

demonstrations, and oral presentations from a multitude of disciplines, many 

interdisciplinary, including earth, environmental, biological, computer and physical 

sciences, civil, mechanical, electrical and computer engineering, mathematics and 

statistics, physics, and chemistry.   

 

Please join us here as we celebrate the scholarly achievements of our remarkable 

students. 

 

Cyndee Gruden,  

Dean of the College of Engineering and Physical Sciences  

University of New Hampshire 


